

October 24th 2019

Dear Parents,

It has been wonderful to welcome your children back to school over the past seven weeks. Most of them are looking splendid in their school uniforms. However, we have noticed a large number of children wearing shoes to school that do not support our school uniform policy. As such, we are writing to all parents to remind them as to what constitutes acceptable footwear. From November 12th, we shall be enforcing the rules regarding acceptable footwear more rigorously.

Regarding footwear, our policy states that plain black, flat shoes must be worn. Logos on shoes are acceptable if these are also black. Shoes may be slip-on, Velcro or lace-up. Sports shoes must only be worn on days when your child has been timetabled for P.E. lessons or has sports clubs after school. Please find some examples of what is acceptable below.









Examples of acceptable footwear.

Examples of unacceptable footwear.







We appreciate your help in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

The Leadership Team



أولياء الأمور الكرام، 24.10.2019

لقد كان من دواعي سرورنا رؤية أطفالكم و الترحيب بهم خلال الأسابيع القليلة الماضية وهم في أبهى حلة بارتدائهم للزي المدرسي، و مع ذلك فقد لاحظنا وجود عدد كبير من التلاميذ الذين يرتدون أحذية لا تتناسب مع سياسة المدرسة لدينا. لذلك فإننا نود تذكير أولياء الأمور الكرام بنوعية الأحذية المسموح بها في المدرسة. ابتداءاً من 12 نوفمبر 2019،سنكون أكثر صرامة بتنفيذ القواعد المتعلقة بالأحذية المسموح بها والتي تتناسب مع سياسة المدرسة.

فيما يتعلق بالأحذية، تنص سياستنا على ضرورة ارتداء أحذية مستوية سوداء. كما يمكن السماح بارتداء أحذية ذات تصاميم سوداء أيضاً. يجب ارتداء الأحذية الرياضية فقط في أيام حصص التربية الرياضية، أو إذا كان لدى التلميذ نادي رياضي ما بعد الدوام المدرسي. الرجاء الاطلاع على بعض النماذج المتعلقة بالأحذية المسموح بها في المدرسة أدناه.







أحذية مسموح بها في المدرسة







أخذية غير مسموح بها في المدرسة

نشكركم على مساعدتكم لنا.

مع تحيات،

فريق القيادة الإداية في المدرسة